
 
 
 
 

 

 

Legislative Report on Inspections 
Third Quarter of 2022 

 
 

The Minnesota Board of Cosmetology submits this Legislative Report on Inspections on October 5, 2022. 

Cost of Preparation 

The total cost for the Minnesota Board of Cosmetology to prepare this report is approximately $235. 
Included in this cost are staff time to prepare the report and associated printing and mailing costs. This 
approximate cost is provided in accordance with Minnesota Statutes 2017, section 3.197, which requires 
a report to the legislature contain, at the beginning of the report, the cost of preparing the report.  
 
Inspections in Past Quarter 
In the third quarter of 2022, the board conducted the following number of inspections: 

 
 
 
 
Inspections in Past Year 
As of January 7, 2021, the board inspected the following within the last year: 

 
 
Number of Licensees 
As of October 5, 2022 the board’s number of current licensees totaled: 

 
 
 
 
Number of Inspectors 
As of October 5, 2022, the board’s inspections division employs four inspectors. 
 
  
  

 

 Salons Schools Total 

Number of Inspections 575 39 614 

Existing Salons Inspected  Existing Schools Inspected 

Inspected Existing  % Inspected  Inspected Existing  % Inspected 

2841 5,362 53  38 38 100 

 Practitioners Salons Schools Total 

Number of Licensees 34,097 5,362 37 39,496 
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